
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

PHYSICAL PLANT/FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 

November 14, 2013 – SPECIAL MEETING 7:20 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT: Jim Mello, Sandy Tremblay, Keith Wentworth 

 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler, Facilities Director Kevin French 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

James Mello, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 7:27 p.m. at the Lebanon 

Middle School Library Media Center at 891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT 

II. Greenhouse Bid 

Kevin French shared results of the Greenhouse Bid.  We received one bid from  

J.C. van der Spek Greenhouse Services in the amount of $63,862.06. 

III. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

James Mello, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


